
 
 

 

 

CCD has begun – Welcome to all of our returning and new 

families! 

 

All families should have received our welcome packet – please 

make sure to return the pink acknowledgement form to CCD. 

 

If you are not receiving our vertical response newsletter, please let 

the office know.  This is our primary way of communicating with 

our families. The newsletter can also be accessed through our 

webite. 

 

Our Thanksgiving Food Drive will run from October 29th through 

November 19th.  Check with you children and our weekly 

newsletter for more information. 

 

Our website is:  olschurch.com – just click on the link for 

Religious Education 
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